ZUMBROTA DANCE STUDIO

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

COVID-19 PROTOCOL CONTINUES:  We are continuing to offer a safe environment for your dancer! Temperature checks, mask wearing by dancers and instructors, hand watching and disinfecting between classes. Air purifiers have also been added to every room and clean the air 1 to 2 times per hour. We have removed all unnecessary items from the hallways to ensure social distancing.  We are asking the younger dancers to bring their shoes, dance bags and jackets into their studio with them. We will also have mandatory mask wearing for dancers age 6 and up.
Unfortunately, as hard as we have worked, we have had 4 dancers and 1 instructor test positive this past week/weekend. I have been assured by the Minnesota Department of Health that these cases were from outside of the dance studio.  The dancers who tested positive came to the studio and had normal temps and no symptoms but developed symptoms after they left the studio. Parents have been doing an awesome job of keeping their dancer’s home when they are ill so please continue but as we all know, you cannot predict when your child will become ill.  There are several classes that will be quarantined for 14 days and we will be doing zoom for those classes. The links are available for everyone if you would prefer to keep your dancer as well during the 14- day period. The links and class schedule are included with this email.  
OBSERVATION:  Observation will be held the week of November 16-19th. We will again be doing a zoom observation and you may use the links that were provide in this email, they will not change. A complete class schedule is also attached if you do not know which studio to join.
RECITAL COSTUMES:  The fees for recital costumes will be due from November 9th through November 21st as I will be ordering the costumes on or before December 12th.  You may pay the costume fees any time prior to November 21st.  Costumes and tuition may be paid in one check. Pictures of your child’s costume will be posted in the studio windows in the coming weeks. The spring show is set for May 15th and 16th and will be held at the Zumbrota/Mazeppa High School. If we are able to do a normal show, students in the ½ hour classes will be in only 1 show and students in the hour classes will be in multiple shows. Students who perform in the recital are required to purchase a costume, the costume is yours to keep and will be used for recital pictures, dress rehearsal, the spring show and during summer dance events.  The costume fees for younger students are as follows:  All Preschool Ballet and Creative Movement, Beginning Ballet basics/Ballet basics I and Ballet basics II/III, Beginning Tap/Tap I and Tap II/III, Beginning Hip Hop/Hip Hop I & II and Beginning Jazz basics/Jazz basics I and basics II/III and all tumbling costumes are $50 and include tights if needed.  All Other costume prices will be posted on the pictures. There is no mark up on the costumes and I try to keep the older dancer’s costumes at a cost reasonable.  Please keep in mind that the recital is not mandatory, and your child may continue in dance classes even if they choose not to perform in the recital.  Costume fees are due on or before November 19 and you may include the costume fee with your Session II tuition.  Costume fees are non-refundable.  Please contact Robyn if you need to make special arrangements for paying your tuition and costume fees.


SESSION II TUITION:  Session II begins on November 30th.  Tuition for Session II is due on or before that week.  Tuition and costume fees may be written in one check. Tuition is as follows:



Hours of classes per week     Tuition per Student
    Hours of classes per week        Tuition per Student  

½ hour class


$ 55.00


4 hours of classes

295.00

1 hour of classes

   95.00


4 ½ hours of classes

320.00

1 ½ hours of classes

 145.00


5 hours of classes

340.00

2 hours of classes

 175.00


5 ½ hours of classes

360.00


2 ½ hours of classes

 205.00


6 hours of classes

380.00

3 hours of classes

 235.00


6 ½ hours of classes

400.00

3 ½ hours of classes

 265.00


Unlimited classes

455.00



THANKSGIVING BREAK:  NO CLASSES will be held during the week of November 23-26.  Performance teams may have practice during the Thanksgiving break and have been notified by email of the exact day and time.
“LET’S GLOW CRAZY” DANCE PARTY:  The Senior Performance team has been planning a dance party for dancers age 6 to 8 and 7 to 11 on Monday, November 23 and Tuesday November 24.  The party will be following all of ZDS Covid protocols including mandatory masks, health screenings and social distancing.  There will be a limited number of dancers that will be allowed each night and PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED.  Dancers can wear neon and will enjoy a night of dancing, dance games and crafts and a take home treat!  Registration forms are available at the studio by asking the door monitor, on the website or attached to this email.

LOST AND FOUND: There are several lost dance shoes in a box in the waiting room. If you dancer is missing their shoe or shoes please have them check the box.  All other lost and found is placed on the table by the studio entrance.
